
 
 

NOTICE! 
Peakview Park will be closed due to construction activity 
beginning February 28th through June 15th, 2022. The 
completion date may change if any weather delays occur.  

All pathways and the parking lot will be closed while the 
park is under construction. For your safety, for the safety of 
construction personnel, security of equipment and materials, in 
compliance with our permits, and to help the project conclude as 
quickly as possible, please respect all construction fencing and 
signage during this time.  

If the park is your typical pathway to walk home from 
school or work, please plan to use alternative routes from 
March through June. 

New improvements being installed at the park include: 

• a new irrigation system 
• playground equipment 
• pickleball court 
• tennis court resurfacing 
• plant material 

If you have any questions, please reach out to the Cherry Creek 
Vista Park and Recreation District Management at 303-482-1002 
or info@ccrider.us 

We appreciate your patience while the park is under 
construction! 

mailto:info@ccrider.us

